
 
 
TOWN OF DEDHAM 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

  

May 20, 2016 

Kenneth R. Cimeno, Building Commissioner 
Town Hall 
26 Bryant Street 
Dedham, MA 02026 

Re: 17 Roosevelt Road 
Zoning Board of Appeals Decision VAR-02-14-1792 
Change in Architecture of Single Family Dwelling  

Dear Mr. Cimeno: 

Per your request for review, the Zoning Board of Appeals met on May 18, 2016, to dis-
cuss whether a change in the architectural style of the previously approved single family 
dwelling at 17 Roosevelt Road required any action. The Board unanimously determined 
that this was not an issue, and in fact was not discussed or voted upon at the initial meet-
ing. 

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Webster 
Administrative Assistant 
Town of Dedham Zoning Board of Appeals 

 


